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Subject: Advancing Powell II and Highway 212 Projects

As we discussed, Powell Phase II and the Highway 212 projects are
advancing into right-of-way and construction phases. Pursuant to
our discussion, I would appreciate the affirmation of the Metro
Transportation Improvement Program authorizations for these phases
of work.

It is my understanding that the Banfield Transitway Project con-
ditions in the TIP only apply to additional systems analyses such
as the transit station land uses study work currently underway.

Thank you for your assistance.
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